
08.10.2021 Thirsk Community Primary School 

Cross Country 

Well done to all the pupils that took part in the Cross-
Country Competition at the High School on Thursday 
afternoon. It has been the first mass participation event 
since the pandemic and it was fantastic to see so many 
pupils from the different cluster schools taking part. All 
the children tried their very best around what was a very 
long route around the High School field! Everyone did 
really well and were glad to get to the end of the course! 
Thank you to the volunteers that came along to help out. 

 

Punctuality 

Thank you to everyone that is getting here on time in the 
morning. Can I please remind you that the gates are 
open between 8.40 and 8.50am. It is so important to be 
on time and ready to start learning. Children really are 
straight in to their learning from the moment they arrive. 
Mrs. Kaufman will be looking carefully at attendance 
and being on time for school over the coming weeks. 

 

Reading –100 books in Key Stage 1 and 100 
books in key stage 2 

We are relaunching our 100 books to read challenge –
this is 100 books in Key Stage 1 or in Key Stage 2 that 

we think children would enjoy reading. The school     

library has a copy of each book that the children are able 

to borrow during their library time. Each child has a 
copy of the 100 book leaflet to tick off –we are yet to 

have anyone who has completed it! We have put this on 

to our website –feel fee to have a look and maybe try 

and read some of these at home as well! 

Attendance 

 

.  

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

The Hive 
(R) 

92.9 

Sutton (Y1) 87.8 

Roseberry 
Topping 
(Y2) 

97.3 

Helvellyn 
(Y3)  

96.4 

Scafell 
(Y4) 

91. 

Snowdon 
(Y5) 

91.4 

Ben Nevis 
(Y6) 

95.1 

Total 93.5 

Dates for Your Diary  

October  

13th –15th Parents Eve 

14th Football Competition 

15th  PTA Halloween Disco  

18th High Sch Open Morning 

21st Girls Football Competition 

22nd  Close for half term 

 



Please remember to order your 

PTA Halloween disco tickets from 

the PTA page and complete the 

form sent via Email. 


